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To my Oregon public servants, 

 

I write in opposition of SB243. This bill does not protect Oregonians, it will only harm 

it's law abiding citizens. It's an erosion of our 2nd amendment liberty as written in our 

Constitution. This bill will create more gun free soft zones, removing lawful citizens 

with conceal carry licenses. This in turn will only invite more criminals into these 

areas promoting more gun violence. We currently have a background check system 

in place for current and new gun buyers. We do not need government bureaucrats 

telling us what we can and cannot purchase or own.   Furthermore there was a last 

minute attack, with a 23 page amendment being added only a day before the public 

hearing. This is a clear bait and switch tactic used by a non-transparent partisan 

government. This SB is an abuse of power, many of us see what our government is 

doing, and will not stand for it. That is why I stand opposed to this Senate Bill.  

 

Sincerely  

Preston Gibson 

 


